Planning Commission Code of Courtesy

The commission respects the rights of citizens to participate in the legislative process, and asks that everyone adhere to the following Code of Courtesy:

- Before addressing the commission, please fill out a card with your name and address, and give it to the recording secretary.
- People wishing to speak must use the microphone at the front of the room.
- All public comments should provide a point of view, gain information, provide a constructive criticism, or express a concern. Citizens are asked to focus on the pertinent issue.
- Be considerate of others who wish to speak by limiting your comments to a reasonable length, and avoiding repetition of what has already been said. Normally, individuals may speak for a maximum of 3 minutes; group representatives may speak for 5 minutes.